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Dear Nazareth Parents,

On behalf of Nazareth School, we would like to congratulate the Sister of Nazareth for 100
Years of fulfilling their mission to share the love of God through their ministry and to respond to
the needs of the times.

Dear Sisters of Nazareth,

Nazareth School stands as a testament to your dedication to the
Gospel Core Values. Through your unwavering ministry of care and
education, you have made a lasting impact on countless lives. Here’s
to celebrating this remarkable milestone and legacy of compassion
and learning you continue to foster. Thank you and God bless the next
hundred years!

Thanksgiving Food Drive

We are blessed as a community to provide the Holy Family Food Bank with Thanksgiving meal
items. Thank you in advance for all of your food contributions. Please see the Nazareth News for
the list of items each class is collecting. Donations are due by Wednesday, November 20%,

Turkey Trot
Amazing!!!! As of Thursday morning, Nazareth School had already achieved 30% of our Turkey

Trot goal. We are on our way to our goal of $60,000 dollars for STEAM Lab Education and
Learning Support Curriculum. As you drop off and pick up your children, enjoy watching their
class donation thermometer climb. The class that raises the most funds will earn an Ice
Cream Social and 15 minutes extra recess!!

We are looking forward to seeing all of our Nazareth parents and friends join us during the
Turkey Trot on Friday, November 22", Come cheer your children on as they run around the
upper field track and try to beat their lap record from last year.
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TURKEY TROT SCHEDULE

9:00 — 10:00am: Sunflowers & Buzzy Bees
10:45 - 11:45am: Kindergarten — 3rd Grade
1:30 — 2:30pm: 4th - 8th Grade

The Uniform Store

If you are in need of uniform items for your child, we have established a partnership with The
Uniform Store. They have created our Nazareth School Logo and are ready to fulfill you uniform
needs. Next week we will send out a special Uniform Store flyer which will highlight their
upcoming Thanksgiving sales. The store is location at 8160 La Mesa Blvd in La Mesa, CA and
open hours are from 10:00am to 6:00pm. We are not on their website, but they are working
diligently to get us added.

Week At A Glace

We are very blessed to have so many opportunities for students to participate in extracurricular
activities. Take a look at the Week-At-A Glance in the Nazareth Newsletter for all of the
opportunities available.

Please contact the Nazareth School office 619-641-7987 or office@nazarethschool.org, if your
child is experiencing any sickness. Students may return to Nazareth School, after 24 hours,
symptoms resolving, no fever and no use of medication.

God Bless,

Mrs. René Coons

Principal
Nazareth School

Holy Family of Nazareth
Watch over us and protect us.

Our Mission: Nazareth School, “A school with a Mission,” develops faith-filled learners who are guided by the
Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted in Catholic tradition.

The Core Values for November: Respect and Hospitality.
Hospitality - / was a stranger and you welcomed me. -Matt. 25:37
Respect - As often as you did it to one of these... You did it to me. - Matt. 25:40
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